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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Sports Day will be on Monday 11th June.  
9.30-11.15am – Morning Nursery  
1.00-2.45pm – All Day Nursery and Afternoon Nursery  
 

 Homework: Over half term we would like your child to 
make a kazoo instrument to use during our Rhythm 
Time sessions. All you will need is half a kitchen roll 
tube/toilet roll tube, some grease-proof paper and an 
elastic band. Simply attach the grease-proof paper to 
one end of the tube and fasten with an elastic band. 
Your child may like to decorate their kazoo if they wish. 
Please ensure that kazoos are clearly named and are 
sent in by Wednesday 6th June ready to use during 
Rhythm Time.  

 
 

 Thank you to our lovely family who provided us with 
some very tasty, traditional sweets as part of our food 
tasting during our cultural week focusing on Islam. 

 
 Please send in any unwanted magazines as the children 

will be searching for different letters and cutting them 
out. Thank you!  
 
 
 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

 The children really enjoyed 
discussing the Royal wedding and 
sharing their family wedding 
photographs. Children have had 
the opportunity to try on a range 
of wedding attire too! 
 

 This week our cultural week has 
focused on Islam. The children 
have learnt a little bit about 
Islam, tasted traditional food and 
tried on some clothing. 

 
 Practicing for Sports Day in P.E.! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays this 
week. 

 

In Phonics the children have learnt 
the sounds ‘p’ and ‘n’.  

Some children have learnt to write 
these sounds and some children have 
played games helping them to hear 
and recognise initial sounds in words. 

 


